14. CLEAN AIR AND ENERGY EFFICIENCY INCENTIVES PROGRAMME:
UPDATE AND OTHER ISSUES RR 10630

The Corporate Services Manager reported updating the Committee on the Clean
Air and Energy Efficiency Programme and raised for consideration possible
modifications to the programme to encourage early conversion.

Since the programme launch on 30 April 1998, atotal of 2,648 open fires and coal
burners have been permanently closed or removed.

The report also outlined a proposal for a home energy rating scheme for
Canterbury.

The Committee decided:

1.  That incentives to encourage early conversion be considered as part of the
2000/01 Annual Plan.

2. That staff be asked to report on a simple, self-funding Home Energy Rating
Scheme for voluntary use by homeowners, landlords and tenants.



